
  

 

 

 

RCSC Announces Board Election – Final Results 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 

 

From Left to Right:  Rick Gray, Chris Nettesheim, Tom Foster, Anita Borski, John 

Bressett. 

http://www.suncityaz.org/


 

The RCSC Board of Directors election results are in.  The number of 

ballots cast in this year’s election totaled 1,214 with a grand total of 

4,637 votes. 

  

The successful candidates elected to serve on the RCSC Board 

beginning in 2025 for full three-year terms are: 

  

· Tom Foster who received 907 votes, 

· Rick Gray who received 866 votes, and 

· John Bressett who received 823 votes. 

 

And.... 

Chris Nettesheim who received 743 votes, and Anita Borski who 

received 677 votes and will each serve a one-year term on the 

Board. 

  

The newly elected Board Members will be installed on Thursday, 

December 19, 2024 at 9:00 am at the Board Meeting in the Sundial 

Auditorium. Those elected will be seated as of January 1, 2025. 

  

Congratulations to those elected to serve on the Board and thanks 

to those who ran in this election for your willingness to serve the 

community. 
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